

April 22, 2015

Mr. Matt Ross President Eco-\$mart, Inc. 4411 Bee Ridge Rd. #344 Sarasota, FL 34233

## Dear Matt:

Please allow this letter to serve as an indication of Coppermine Capital's interest in being the financial partner in Shared Savings Programs. We believe in investing in opportunities that not only provide a financial return but are also of societal benefit.

Coppermine Capital is a private investment firm looking to acquire small to mid-size manufacturing and service companies with sales between \$5 and \$30 million. We have a long-term investment horizon and are committed to managing and growing our investments over many years. Coppermine Capital plays an active role in partnership with existing management to create lasting value and growth.

We believe a Shared Savings Program partnership will be beneficial to all participants and we look forward to pursuing this opportunity with you.

Sincerely,

Ralph B. Vogel Managing Director

Kash B. Vyl